
From: Sarah Newman [mailto:sarahnewmn@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:34 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Alley vacate behind willow street

Hi
I have seen notices go up regarding an alley vacate behind willow between magnolia and 
daisy. I think this will be a great way in protecting pedestrians and even cars who are driving 
on the main roads. Some cars drive really fast through the alley and don't slow down to look 
out for pedestrians crossing the alley or walking along the roads. The alley vacate will make it 
a much safer area.
Thank you
Sarah

H-1 CORRESPONDENCE - Sarah Newman
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